
1 
 

Minutes 

Kappa Chapter March Meeting  

March 18, 2014 

Members of Kappa Chapter gathered at the Shenandoah Valley Governor’s School for an evening 

of fun and fellowship as well as for our regular business meeting.  Two guests, Linda Petzke and 

Kim Dove attended the meeting.  Members gave monetary donations for our Downs-Ryerson 

Grant–in-Aid which funds a scholarship for a local senior planning to major in education. This 

was also the last collection day for our Push for Pennies campaign for 2013-14.  A total will be 

announced and a check will be sent to UNICEF this spring. 

An abbreviated initiation ceremony was held for Kathy Guisewite.   

 

Treasurer Report: Sandy Proctor presented the Treasurer’s Report.  The report will be filed as 

presented. 

Minutes: The minutes for February’s meeting had been e-mailed to members. The minutes were 

accepted as written and will be filed as presented. 

New Business:  

The following slate of officers for 2014-2016 was approved by the members:  

President:  Anne Perdue 

1st Vice President:  Shelly Moore 

2nd Vice President:  Sharon Spalding 

Recording Secretary:  Ginny Coffey 

Corresponding Secretary:  Scarlett Kiser 

Installation will be held at the May meeting. 

At the May 6th dinner meeting, “Music in Our Schools” will be spotlighted and this year’s Grant-

in-Aid recipient will be recognized. 

Members were encouraged to attend one of the Leadership Development Seminars held at 

three different sites this spring.  The DKG International Convention will be held in Indianapolis, 

IN, July 28-31, 2014.  

Program:   Kappa Game Night was led by Linda Petzke and Susan Doughty.  Those present were 

divided into two teams and answered questions in the following categories:  Name That Fake 

(movies), Do-Do-Do (songs/tunes), Character Reference (TV show characters), Book ‘Em 

(children and adult books), Where’s Waldo (contents of school) and Bonus Game-Wanted Dead 

or Alive! 

Anne closed the meeting by thanking the hostess committee, Linda Petzke and Susan Doughty 

for leading Kappa Gamma Night and all who donated to our Grant-in-Aid fund. 

Respectfully submitted,    

Anne Perdue, Acting Recording Secretary 


